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ITEM 

 
SUBJECT 
 

 
ACTION 

No. 1 SIMULTANEOUS TRANSLATION 
 
It was noted that no requests had been received for the 
simultaneous translation service. 
 

 

No. 2 APOLOGIES 
 
Apologies for absence were received from:-  
 
Managing Director 
Head of Community Services 

 



Councillor L. Elias 
Councillor G. Collier 
 

No. 3 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST AND DISPENSATIONS 
 
There were no declarations of interest or dispensations 
reported. 
 

 

No. 4 MEDIUM TERM FINANCIAL STRATEGY  
2022/2023 TO 2026/2027 
 
Consideration was given to the report of the Chief Officer 
Resources. 
 
The Chief Officer Resources advised that the purpose of 
this report was to provide Members with an update on the 
Medium Term Financial Strategy (MTFS) and the latest 
assessment of the Council’s financial position over the next 
5 years. 
 
The Chief Officer Resources spoke to the report and 
provided examples of assumptions used within the MTFS 
and highlighted the currently assessed Budget Gaps along 
with the estimated financial achievement of the strategic 
business reviews which resulted in the assessed residual 
budget gaps throughout the period of the MTFS (until 
2026/2027). 
 
The Chief Officer Resources further referred to the 
sensitivity analysis and advised that the Council’s current 
MTFS contained a number of assumptions which impacted 
on the level of income and expenditure. It was stated that 
changes in these assumptions could have a fundamental 
effect on the budget gap over the next 5 years. The Chief 
Officer reported the impact a 1% change could have on the 
Council’s main assumptions. 
 
The Chief Officer Resources concluded her presentation 
and invited questions from Members. 
 
A Member thanked the Chief Officer for the report and the 
subsequent briefing and proposed option 1. This proposal 
was seconded.  
 

 



It was AGREED that the report be accepted (Option 1) and 
Members of Corporate Overview Scrutiny Committee:- 
 

 considered the MTFS 

 noted the forecast funding gap for the period of the 
MTFS; 

 noted the cost pressures identified at Appendix 1 of the 
MTFS; and 

 noted the forecast financial achievement for the Strategic 
Business Reviews attached at Appendix 2 of the MTFS. 

 
 


